
PLANNING MEETING 

ASHLAND CITY COUNCIL  

MARCH 20, 2017 

 

 The Ashland City Council met for a Planning Meeting on March 20, 2017 at 5:30 P.M. in the Ashland 

City Hall auditorium with Mayor Larry J. Fetner presiding. Council Members present included Billy J. Smith, 

Bobbie J. Steed, Kim M. Cain, Annette F. Gaither, and Tommy Cantrell. Also present were City Clerk/ 

Administrator Chelsey Wynn, Assistant City Clerk/ Court Clerk Robin Catrett, Police Chief Joseph Stanford 

(5:35), Fire Chief Brett Thompson, Maintenance Supervisor Jody Brown, Youth Sports Coordinator Stephanie 

Freeman, Ashley Smith with Aletheia House, and Ray Stansell will The Clay Times Journal.  

 

 Items discussed included building upgrades and repairs, the need to hire a contractor paint Old City Hall 

and the Old Water Department,  Clay County High School museum, appraisal on the Old Water Department 

building, asking price of $200,000.00 for the old Water Department building, Ashland Urban Park brick repair 

and sales, potentially  renting the football stadium to First Baptist Church on July 2 for $150.00, a City 

ordinance that requires all structures within the city limits to have clearly marked addresses, pay schedule 

upgrade, agenda items, and the time frame on Ashland Police Departments new location.  

 

 There was no business discussed at this meeting.  
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